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Lauren White <lwhite@citizensforethics.org>

ICE FOIA Case Number 2020-ICFO-01467
1 message

Lauren White <lwhite@citizensforethics.org> Wed, Nov 6, 2019 at 11:49 AM
To: ice-foia@ice.dhs.gov

Hello, 

I'm writing to inquire about the status of a FOIA request (reference number 2020-ICFO-01467) I sent in September, and
ICE received October 8. When I tried to check the status of my FOIA online, the website said that there was no FOIA
request in the system for that number. Any information you can provide would be greatly appreciated. I can be reached at
lwhite@citizensforethics.org, or  202-408-5565. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Lauren White
-- 
Lauren White
Press Associate
CREW | Citizens For Responsibility and Ethics in Washington
lwhite@citizensforethics.org
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